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Thank you, Mr. President.

The Republic of Korea highly appreciates the efforts by Chile to implement the recommendations it received during its third cycle, including introducing new statutes setting explicit limits on the use of force by law enforcement, as well as a variety of new human rights training modules to law enforcement officers.

With this progress in mind, we would recommend the following:

1. Continue taking effective measures to close all digital divides, and consider updating its legislation for personal data protection;

2. Step up its efforts towards reforming its counter-terrorism legislation, with a view to introducing a more clear definition of offenses and guaranteeing the right of everyone to a fair trial;

3. Take measures to improve accessibility to quality mental healthcare services, including by introducing relevant comprehensive legislation;

We wish Chile a successful review. 

I thank you.

(Time Limit: 1 Minute)
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